
1

Barbara Montalvo

From: Brooke Logan
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 4:30 PM
To: Mehul Dalal; Barbara Montalvo
Cc: Sean Matteson
Subject: RE: BOA Submission for 8/1 meeting:  Health Dept. TB Continuation Grant
Attachments: TB BOA.zip

Attached please find the updated documents. There was an older version of the letter that was removed and the prior 
authorization was updated. The total should read $712,360 for all documents. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brooke 
Brooke Logan 
Deputy Director 
New Haven Health Department 
Ph: 203-946-8351 
 
Follow us on social media & visit our website for info/updates! 
Facebook || Twitter || Instagram || COVID-19 Hub 
 

 
 

From: Mehul Dalal <MDalal@newhavenct.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 4:20 PM 
To: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov> 
Cc: Brooke Logan <blogan@newhavenct.gov>; Sean Matteson <SMatteson@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: RE: BOA Submission for 8/1 meeting: Health Dept. TB Continuation Grant 
Importance: High 
 
Brooke: There are discrepancies in the figures: 
 
TB letter references $250K 
Prior notification references $890K 
Rest of the docs say $712K 
 
Please reconcile/advise 
 
 
 
Mehul Dalal, MD, MSc, MHS  
he/him 
pronounced: mey-hool duh-laal 
Community Services Administrator 
City of New Haven 
O: (203) 946-7909 
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M: (203) 494-0590 
www.newhavenct.gov/csa 
@CSANewHaven 
 

From: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2022 3:50 PM 
To: Mehul Dalal <MDalal@newhavenct.gov> 
Cc: Brooke Logan <blogan@newhavenct.gov>; Sean Matteson <SMatteson@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: BOA Submission for 8/1 meeting: Health Dept. TB Continuation Grant 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Dr. Dalal: 
 
I am sending you the full package Brooke Logan sent over from the Health Dept. for the 8/1 Board of Alders meeting.  If 
you approve, can you please sign on the Coordinator’s Signature line and send that page back to me? 
 
Thanks so much. 
 
Thank you, and have a wonderful day. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Barbara J. Montalvo 
Legislative Liaison to the BOA 
Mayor’s Office 
165 Church St., 2nd Fl. 
New Haven, CT  06510 
Office: (203) 946-7670 
Cell: (203) 800-5039  
Fax: (203) 946-7683 
bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov  
 


